
Good Morning! 
  
The start of the year has come and gone, and the SE Division Convention is soon to arrive.  Our Division 
Convention, "The premiere Amateur Radio event in the Southeast" is quickly approaching!  Orlando 
Hamcation 2015 starts in two weeks, Friday, Saturday, and Sunday – February 13, 14, and 15th – at the 
Central Florida Fairgrounds in Orlando.  On Saturday from 12:15pm to 1:15pm, there is scheduled Forum 
for the North Florida Section hosted by yours truly; immediately following is a Southeastern Division 
Forum hosted by SE Division Director Doug Rehman K4AC and Vice Director Mike Lee AA6ML from 
1:30pm to 2:30pm.   Members of the ARRL staff will also be present and will have a booth.  Stop by and 
say hello! 
I will be at Hamcation all three days.  Look for me - I won’t be hard to find! 
  
Please me in welcoming Aaron Mills KM4ECS as our new EC for Levy County!  Aaron has a public safety 
background and is actively organizing an ARES group under the Levy County EM folks……congratulations 
and good luck! 
  
I have also attached a copy of the updated DED/EC listing for your use; this files is also available on the 
Yahoo!Group Web Page. 
  
I am still looking for a Newsletter editor, and now a Webmaster for the NFL Section Web Page.  Ed 
W9CHA wanted to take leave last June, but stayed on to help me get transitioned and up and running.  
He’s ready to go, so we need a replacement. As the Newsletter file is small, I am also attaching it for 
your reading pleasure.  It will also be placed on the NFL Section Web Page. 
  
I am planning on making the Spring Hill ARC meeting this month; and others to follow. 
  
Please remember to send your monthly report!  You can keep it short, but we need to get some info to 
support our efforts. 
  
Stay safe, hope to see you in Orlando! 
  
  
73! 
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